
High Commission of India
Singapore

NOTICE

 With reference to the High Commission of India’s Tender Notice inviting

bids/quotations for outsourcing of its Consular, Passport, Visa (CPV) services, it

is hereby informed that the response to written queries  and  queries raised in

the pre-bid conference will be uploaded on the Mission’s website shortly.
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